
T O R OA
C O M M U N I C A T I O N  R E S E A R C H

The TOROA Centre for Communication Research invites 
the submission of research contributions for the 
2022 Research Symposium to be held on 
17 and 18 November 2022 at the Auckland University of 
Technology. 

CALL FOR CONTRIBUTIONS

RAUHĪ
TOROA is holding a Research Symposium 
for all interested members, affiliates and 
invited guests to present current or recent 
research projects, work-in-progress studies, 
or initiatives that advance the centre’s 
commitment to whai pāinga, mātanga and 
manaaki.

The symposium provides an opportunity for 
all researchers in the centre to present their 
work and receive peer feedback. Time-
tabled contributions should fit into 30 min 
blocks with 15 min for talk/presentation and 
15 min for feedback and discussion.

There will also be an opportunity to discuss 
their own research or research ideas in a 
series of ‘speed dates’ in changing pairings.

(verb) (-tia) to place together, collect, gather together
(verb) (-tia) to take care of, tend, foster, protect

For catering purposes, please let us 
know by 31st August whether you are 
likely to attend the symposium 
(irrespective of whether you will be pre-
senting anything or not).

If you want to present your research, 
please submit a (working) title, brief 
outline (50-100 words) and the type of 
contribution (e.g., presentation, talk, 
demonstration, interactive format, mini 
workshop etc.) by 3030thth SEPTEMBER SEPTEMBER. 
All contributions must fit into a 30 min 
time slot including feedback and 
discussion.

Email to toroa@aut.ac.nz


